
 

 
 

 

Village of Flossmoor, IL 
Flossmoor Road Sanitary Sewer Relocation 

July 10, 2025/11:00 A.M.  
 

Project Engineer: Mike Kenny – Phone Number:  815-444-3371 
Email:  mkenny@baxterwoodman.com  

 
Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 

 
Description of Work: 
 
The proposed construction consists of approximately 500 lineal feet of new sanitary sewer from 
the alley behind the Civic Center west to an existing Village of Flossmoor easement, south to 
Flossmoor Road, and then east to existing discharge location at Flossmoor Road and Sterling 
Avenue and other miscellaneous items of work. 
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
All pertinent documents may be examined at the Flossmoor Public Works Service Center, 1700 
Central Park Avenue, Flossmoor, IL 60422 or on the internet at www.bhfxplanroom.com. Copies 
of the Bidding Documents may be obtained from BHFX Digital Imaging, www.bhfxplanroom.com, 
upon a non-refundable payment of $50.00 per set. Documents can be purchased only through 
BHFX Digital Imaging. 
 
https://www.bhfxplanroom.com/jobs/public 
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